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Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

February 12, 2018 

EXHIBIT 
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Re: DE 17-189 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed are 
eight copies of revised Bates 029, which is Attachment A, page 1 of 8, of the supplemental testimony of 
Ms. Tebbetts. The original filing included incorrect LSN cost savings in Line 6. No other changes were 
made. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you 

have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Sheehan 
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cc: Service List 
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